
When it comes to your health care, your opinion is 
important. Even if you are not sick now, planning for 
health care in the future is an important step toward 
making sure you get the medical care you want.

Scan the QR code with your smartphone to learn 
more about our advance care planning services.

For more information, call 410-829-2219 or email acpinfo@medstar.net  
to schedule an appointment to discuss advance care planning needs.
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It’s important for us to 
understand your wishes 
about your care.


